
CITY	OF	VICTORIA	

Mayor	and	Council	

	#1	Centennial	Square	

	Victoria,	BC	V8W	1P6		

mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca	

Re:	Rezoning	application	for	304	Cook	Street	–	“Liquor	retail	use”	

Your	Worship	and	Council:	

I	am	writing	to	show	my	support	for	the	rezoning	application	to	“liquor	retail	use”	

by	3DS	Ventures	Inc.	for	304	Cook	Street.	I	understand	that	the	applicant’s	intent	is	

to	move	its	full-service	liquor	retail	store,	Cook	Street	Liquor	–	for	which	they	have	

operated	in	good	faith	since	2008	at	230	Cook	Street	–	to	a	bigger,	more	functional	

and	street-facing	location.	

For	nearly	10	years,	Cook	Street	Liquor	–	in	its	current	location	in	the	Cook	Street	

Village	–	has	been	an	asset	to	the	neighbourhood	and	a	good	community	member.	

Since	opening	in	the	summer	of	2008,	Cook	Street	Liquor	has	served	the	needs	of	

the	neighbourhood	effectively,	and	it	even	become	a	destination	for	customers	from	

across	the	island	and	on	the	mainland	who	are	interested	in	the	store’s	unique	focus	

on	premium	products,	including:	craft	beer,	carefully	curated	wines	and	locally	

distilled	artisanal	spirits.	Not	only	does	the	store	effectively	serve	Fairfield	and	the	

Cook	Street	Village,	it	brings	customers	into	the	neighbourhood	who	also	patronize	

other	businesses	in	the	community	hub.		

I	believe	that	the	relocation	of	Cook	Street	Liquor	to	a	more	visible,	accessible	and	

suitable	locale	in	the	Cook	Street	Village	will	ensure	the	continued	success	of	this	

popular,	long-standing	and	community-minded	business.		

Sincerely,	

________________________	

Signature		

Name:_________________________________________		

Address:_______________________________________	

Date:___________________________________________	

William Stewart

627 Manchester Rd.

October 16th, 2017
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Lucas De Amaral

From: webforms@victoria.ca

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 11:05 AM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council

Subject: Mayor and Council email

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Brandon Shelley 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone :  
Hi folks, 
 

I support Cook St. Liquor�s move to the old RBC building at 304 Cook St. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient,or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify The City of Victoria immediately by email at 
publicservice@victoria.ca. Thank you. 
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Lucas De Amaral

From: webforms@victoria.ca

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 11:31 AM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council

Subject: Mayor and Council email

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Garry Preston 
Email :  
Reference :  
Daytime Phone :  
Re: Cook Street Liquor's proposed move to 304 Cook Street. 
 
With the Royal Bank vacating the premise and departing the Village, I fully endorse the relocation of the Cook Street 
Liquor's proposed move. Retail businesses in the Village need to be seen as opposed to being found. It would be an 
added bonus to Cook Street Village to relocate. My request is that you find this move favourably and proceede to aprove 
on October 26. 
Garry Preston  
P.S. 
COOK STREET VILLAGE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION ( CSVBA ) FULLY SUPPORT THE RELOCATION AS WELL. 
Garry Preston 
Chairman CSVBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient,or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify The City of Victoria immediately by email at 
publicservice@victoria.ca. Thank you. 
 
IP Address:  



 
	
October	25,	2017	
	
CITY	OF	VICTORIA	Mayor	and	Council	
#1	Centennial	Square	
Victoria,	BC	V8W	1P6	
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re:	Rezoning	application	for	304	Cook	Street	–	“Liquor	retail	use” 

Your	Worship	and	Council: 

I	am	writing	to	show	my	support	for	the	rezoning	application	to	“liquor	retail	use”	by	3DS	Ventures	
Inc.	for	304	Cook	Street.	I	understand	that	the	applicant’s	intent	is	to	move	its	full-service	liquor	
retail	store,	Cook	Street	Liquor	–	for	which	they	have	operated	in	good	faith	since	2008	at	230	Cook	
Street	–	to	a	bigger,	more	functional	and	street-facing	location. 

For	nearly	10	years,	Cook	Street	Liquor	–	in	its	current	location	in	the	Cook	Street	Village	–	has	been	
an	asset	to	the	neighbourhood	and	a	good	community	member.	Since	opening	in	the	summer	of	
2008,	Cook	Street	Liquor	has	served	the	needs	of	the	neighbourhood	effectively,	and	it	even	become	
a	destination	for	customers	from	across	the	island	and	on	the	mainland	who	are	interested	in	the	
store’s	unique	focus	on	premium	products,	including:	craft	beer,	carefully	curated	wines	and	locally	
distilled	artisanal	spirits.	Not	only	does	the	store	effectively	serve	Fairfield	and	the	Cook	Street	
Village,	it	brings	customers	into	the	neighbourhood	who	also	patronize	other	businesses	in	the	
community	hub. 

I	believe	that	the	relocation	of	Cook	Street	Liquor	to	a	more	visible,	accessible	and	suitable	locale	in	
the	Cook	Street	Village	will	ensure	the	continued	success	of	this	popular,	long-standing	and	
community-minded	business. 

	

Sincerely, 

	
	

Nick	Blasko	

	



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o r a n d co u n ci 1 @ vi cto rfa. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

ignature 

Address:. NU2. h&nr/j/; Sf WfllYb 
Date: T/PflT?/14 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Address:. Address: L& 'p € S jp C 

Date: 0 C~V~ • % 0 j 0 i ~~~") 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
niayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Address:. £ -T SUd 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
niayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcounciI@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name:y^ 

Address: t rC i- c  / v  t c C \ m t 

Date: Oc,~^ ( 1 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o ran d co u ncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayo ra n d cou n ci 1 @ vi ctoria. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Signature 

Addressgt^O 2-V(i 

Date: OCT'. 2o ̂  12-ov^ 

Name: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ay o ra n d co unci 1 @ vi ctoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: V<V>.1\Y\ 

Address: Jdr.  \J 1CVOkI /\ 

Date: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ay o r a n d co u n ci I @ vi cto r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

S' 

Signature 

Address: 

Name: C f )  

c^C-K n ri Date: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
niayqrandcouncil@victqria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Address: 13^ _AJ> 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcounciI@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandco u nc i l#y i cto r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcounciI@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Date:, /Q 11 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ay o randcou nci I @ vi cto ria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

f| 
\ * 

Si& •at art 

Name: 

Address: I PL |L W St -

Date: 0 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: ^ j 

Address: ipf* M ' 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m avorandc ou n ci 1 @ v i cto r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name:_ Q(< L C c  Q  



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

1 1UU1 

Date: ^ 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o ra ndcoun ci 1 @yi ctoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name:_ 

Address:. 

Name: 

Date:_ Go IT -



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ay o ra n d co u n c i I @ vi cto r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name:. M. n~V\ Mi 

Address: W (T7 

Date: OcJc I 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

1 believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

\ 

Name: \7n/s 

Address: i c 

Dace: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mavorandco un ci 1 @ victor i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Address: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o r a n d c o u n ci 1 @ vi ctq r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Date: och \hj rf-



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m avorandcounc i 1 @ vi c t o r i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name: 

Address: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name: ! \C>/V'/')fJ 

Address: .^>0 

Date: fir I it VOl"/ 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: 

Address: 0^ 9 ~~ 5n w c crtL 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. 1 understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayqrandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Address:. 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: V 

Address: 1 

Date: (X T / % , ,-Lyp / 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o ran d co unci 1 @v i ctor ia.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member, 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including; craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

1 am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

/ / »-
: -

Signature 

Name: 

Address: / f /// //-//( ^  ̂  ̂ [  ̂ • 

Date: /'S> 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name:_i ti\ r. Mc\> i<> 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ra 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

1 believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

1 am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name:. 

Address: ^ K ^ * 

Date: O^-T W) 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Address:/^ /O/CJ 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mavorand co unci 1 @ vie tor i a. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: \Jgic 'fiATV. 

Address- 6C)i Qpon --e 1 „ 

Name: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

1 am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

./d-L<} •rf/i 
Signature 

Name: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: 1 j'V\ ' t"V 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mayorandcouacil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Address 

Name: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name:. 

Address:. 

Date:. 

Name: 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name: BnM-Qj.Lh 
Address 

Date: Petit*/!?-



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: 

Address:. 4^*1 -



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
mavorandcounciI(5>victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

-9-



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m ay o r a ndcounciiPvictori a.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Address: e° /-/?/f<// £ v 

Date: 7~ -̂ •c/ 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
m a vo ra n d co u it ci 1 @ v i ct 0 r i a xa 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. 1 understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits: Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

/ </*•?/ { 
< ... c,c " I '• 

Signature 

Name: V 7 
Address:. 

Date: 

20L2 y Gyu I ye / Cd S  ( / c t & f / t f  
Oct (j • ? y 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor arid Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1 PA 
niaynr;,m(koum:s!Oivjr.O r• • 

Re: Rezoningapplication for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. 1 understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 280 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

1 believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street: Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Date OoV T 2^v"V 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W 1P6 
nnwofandcouneil@victoria.ea 

Re: itezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the heeds of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

1 believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

Name: \\uST 1^-utL 

Add ress: S f 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
mavorandcounci l@victoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Name:. 

Address: Vl^rt (>C WS f/l3 

Date: 0(1 £il±3l 

Sincerely, 

Signature' 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ayora nd cou ncil@vi ctoria. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 

in ay or a n dco u n cil @ vi cto r ia. ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years. Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Address:. CAn£*r 

0 C c m r-?. 



CITY OF VICTORIA 
Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BCV8W1P6 
m ayora n clcounci 1 @ vi ctoria.ca 

Re: Rezoning application for 304 Cook Street - "Liquor retail use" 

Your Worship and Council: 

I am writing to show my support for the rezoning application to "liquor retail use" 
by 3DS Ventures Inc. for 304 Cook Street. I understand that the applicant's intent is 
to move its full-service liquor retail store, Cook Street Liquor - for which they have 
operated in good faith since 2008 at 230 Cook Street - to a bigger, more functional 
and street-facing location. 

For nearly 10 years, Cook Street Liquor - in its current location in the Cook Street 
Village - has been an asset to the neighbourhood and a good community member. 
Since opening in the summer of 2008, Cook Street Liquor has served the needs of 
the neighbourhood effectively, and it even become a destination for customers from 
across the island and on the mainland who are interested in the store's unique focus 
on premium products, including: craft beer, carefully curated wines and locally 
distilled artisanal spirits. Not only does the store effectively serve Fairfield and the 
Cook Street Village, it brings customers into the neighbourhood who also patronize 
other businesses in the community hub. 

I believe that the relocation of Cook Street Liquor to a more visible, accessible and 
suitable locale in the Cook Street Village will ensure the continued success of this 
popular, long-standing and community-minded business. 

Sincerely, 

Name:_ S La* 

Date: Oct 2V, 




